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Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 
Small and mighty is the Warbstow Way 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome to our weekly newsletter, at the end of another busy week in school!  I was pleased to 
welcome the Aspire Maths and English Lead Teachers into school this week, they spent time in lessons 
and spoke with many of the children.  The children spoke well and really celebrated all that we are doing 
well at Warbstow.  Our text rich curriculum really shines through, the children talk about books with 
enthusiasm, and this shows in the reading.  We are growing into some wonderful readers! 
 
Thank you to those of you who responded to our wrap around care email this week, the response rate 
was extremely positive.  It suggests that there is a clear need for wrap around care at Warbstow and we 
are busy now making plans for this to happen.  There will be a further email about this on Monday, 
please do look out for this. 
 
It is with excitement that we announce our Family Fun Day on Saturday 22nd June.  More information to 
follow next week but please keep the date free. 
 
Best wishes, Mrs Bancroft 
 

        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Wishing you a lovely weekend, Mrs Bancroft 
   
 

Emergency Paediatric First Aid Course 
In Safe Hands are coming to Warbstow on Wednesday 4th September 2024 to deliver an Emergency 
Paediatric First Aid course. We would like to open the training up to anyone who might be interest in 
gaining the qualification. The session will run from 9.30am – 4.30pm at a heavily subsidized cost of £40. 
Spaces are limited so please contact Mrs Shute on hello@warbstow.org.uk if you would like to book a 
space. More information on the training can be found at In Safe Hands Training | First Aid & Health and 
Safety Courses Cornwall 

mailto:hello@warbstow.org.uk
https://www.insafehandstraining.com/
https://www.insafehandstraining.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates 
6th May – Bank Holiday 
13th – 17th May – SATs week 
20th May – Reception Vision Screening 
21st May – Bag2School Collection 
27th -31st May – Half Term 
7th June – Community Cohesion Day, school closed for pupils 
18th June – Surf’s Up Beach Day 
26th -28th June – Y5/6 residential trip to YHA Okehampton 
1st – 5th July – Sir James Smith Transition Week 
4th July – Sports Day 
10th July – Earhart Summer Production 
11th-12th July – Budehaven Transition Days 
15th- 16th July – Launceston College Transition Days 
16th July – Warbstow Transition morning 
16th July – New Nursery Stay and Play 
17th -19th July – Y3/4 residential trip to Carnyorth  
24th July – End of Year Celebration Assembly  
24th July - Last day of term 
 
 
  
 
             

Our new term’s school value - RESPECT 
This week we talked about how the Football Association helps promote respect in their organization, 
what we can learn from them and how when we play we play with respect and care.  They promote 
positivity as a way of teaching respect, if we find the positives and communicate this people feel 
respected.  We are all giving it a go!   
 

 


